
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Friday, May 17, 2024 2:48 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/17/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 03283-2024 

To: 

Subject: 
Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 

FW: Teco Proposed Rate Hike for 2025 and beyond 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 2:41 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Teco Proposed Rate Hike for 2025 and beyond 

Hello John, 

Please send to Clerk's office . 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Steve Lindner <stevelindner13@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2024 1:16 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Teco Proposed Rate Hike for 2025 and beyond 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

This hike to a basic standard rate is unfair. If they want an increase, put it on usage and hit the ones that use 
more of the energy than the ones who use less. Why does it have to be a daily base rate increase? For people 
on fixed incomes, that hits them harder than ones that overuse their electricity. If you put it on volume, you 
may get where people pay more attention and become more energy efficient. They would look into better ways 
to upgrade and conserve. Base daily rate does nothing to incentify these things. It would be the same if they 
did something or did nothing. 

Respectfully, 

Steve Lindner 
19408 Morden Blush Dr, Lutz, FL 33558 
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